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Warialda Presbyterian
Church.

DEDICATION OF THE
HONOUR ROLL.

The service at the
Presbyterian

Church on Sunday morning, the oc-
casion of the

dedication
of the Honour

Roll,was one thatwilllongbe
remembered by those who witnessed

the solemn ceremony.The congrega-

tion was probably the largest that
has yet assembledin the sacred
edifice. Relativesof the soldiers were
directedto the frontseats, a few
returnedmen also being present.

The Rev. R. ScottWest of Burwood,

formerlyModeratorof the N.S.W.
Assembly,deliveredthe sermonand
dedicatedthe Honor Roll, Rev. A.

C. Grieve (Bingara)Moderatorof the
Moree presbytery,and Rev. Graham

Mrs. Grieve presided at the organ,

the choirhaving been arranged for
the occasion by Mr.

Hazeltine.
The

text of the sermon was the 5th verse

of the 20thPsalm, "We willrejoice

in thy
salvation,

and in the name of
our God we will set up our

banners."

The preacherduringthe interesting

discoursespokein forcible termson
various phases of the war, including

the "New
Australia"[.]

In the dedica-

tionof the HonorRollthe
unveiling

was effected by Mrs. D. Mackay.

The HonorRollis madeof pure
whiteSicilian marble as the base,
with pedimentand columns of Aus-
traliancoloredmarble,relievedby
bandsof Mexican Onyx,the head
portionbeing triangular and made
of the same marble,and in the inset

appearsthe following: "The Great
War 1914.—The Men who Fought."

The followingnames (incisedletter-

ing, gold filled)are on the Roll :—

D. R. Crearer J. Judge

S. B.
McMaster

N. V. Turner

C. J.
McClymont

W. H. Clarke

H. R. Gregg E. C.
Hawkins

S. W. H.
McMaster

E. Hall

D. C.
McPherson

L. V.
McLachlan

E. H. Roberts R. A. Roberts

D. M.
McMaster

A. J.
Wetherall

M. J.
McPherson

A.
McClymont

A. J.
McPherson

A. J. C. Parr

M. N.
Campbell

H. W. Cameron

A. T.
McClymont

J. K. Woods

F. R.
Lockwood

G. S. West

A. H. Younie D. L.
McMaster

O. W.
Johnston

J. P. Stuart

D.
Wetherall

H. H.
McLachlan

J. J.
Boatwright

A. Blair

G. B. Lewin F. Wallis

G. B. Lewin F. Wallis

W. A. Gregg P. C. Avard

O. D. Johnston G. J. Irwin

A. L. Roberts N. S.
McClymont

N. C.
McClymont

J. N. Maclean

[The names appearon the Honor Roll
strictly in orderof datesof

enlistment.]


